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We have had a busy week, completing filming and beginning the editing process. 

Using a program called Backdrop TV, we have been importing backgrounds on to 

our film clips before using another program called Textease Movies to edit and join 

together our final ‘Horrible Histories’ films. We are all very excited about and proud 

of our films and can’t wait to share them with you! 

In Maths we have been rounding decimals to the nearest whole number and nearest 

tenth. We have also been learning how to calculate missing numbers in balancing 

equations, understanding the meaning of the equals sign. Next week we will be 

consolidating our learning of some different concepts through problem solving.  

Linking our English and Computing final outcome, we have been writing a recount of 

the film-making process and will be writing short film reviews once our films have 

been finished and shared. 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

Project final outcome: Wednesday 21st March 9.30 – 11am. We will be sharing 

our ‘Horrible Histories’ style films and other learning from our ‘Were the Romans Really 

Rotten?’ project. 

Home learning sharing – Wednesday 21st March. We will only be sharing our home 

learning within and between classes this term. 

Parents’ evenings – Wednesday 21st March and Thursday 22nd March. Thank you for 

booking your appointments.  
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